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ADDENDUM TO RFP DOCUMENTS

REQUEST FOR BIDS: BUS BODY REPAIRS RFB #NCSD-25-002

ADDENDUM No. 1

DATE: OCT. 22, 2024

To All Potential Proposers:

This addendum is issued to modify the previously issued bid documents and/or given for informational

purposes, and is hereby made a part of the RFB document. Please attach this addendum to the
document in your possession.

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS

Q1. In reference to the Request for Proposal #NCSD-25-002, we have a question regarding Section lli,
paragraph #5, #6 & #7 concerning the Prevailing Wage Rate. After reviewing the referenced Article and
sections of the New York State Labor Law in the proposal, we would like to confirm that seeing as the
requested labor would not be related to real estate or buildings nor any of the repairs to the School
Buses done on the Niskayuna School Property, we do not believe that we would be required to pay
any prevailing wages.

Al. The district confirms that repairs that take place under this bid award, which is not related to
construction and will take place off of school grounds, will not be subject to prevailing wages.



